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The	Omaha	Police	Department	has	just	been	made	aware	that	an	Omaha	Police	Officer	
tested	positive	for	the	coronavirus.	The	officer	had	traveled	out	of	state	on	vacation.	When	
the	officer	returned	from	vacation,	the	officer	self-quarantined	and	has	not	returned	to	
work.		
	
The	department	will	not	be	releasing	officer’s	name	or	any	additional	information	at	this	
time.	
 


